24 November 2010

Officer-in-charge Asian Games Bid Team Home Affairs Bureau

Dear Sir,

As a tax payer, I write to oppose the submission of a bid from Hong Kong to host the Asian Games in 2023.

Expenditure on Asian Games is not in the interest of the Hong Kong citizens. If promotion of healthy exercises and/or sportsmanship is the real intention of hosting the Games, please lobby the government to whole-heartedly start encouraging the public to engage in healthy exercises, and to build more indoor games halls/improve the booking systems of the existing game halls so that enthusiastic players can have exercises in the game halls when they want to, before consideration is given to host the Asian Games.

We are not ready yet!

Yours faithfully,

(R. SEE)

cc Elected Legislative Councilor covering Ho Man Tin district Elected District Councilor covering Chun Man Court